
Christmas Family Nomination   2022

We appreciate all nominations, please understand that as we would like to help everyone in need, 
however have to maintain a manageable number for our resources.

Our recipients are families who are having a difficult time in their lives and deserve a happy and 
memorable Christmas.

The Village Elves require the families reside in the Huron Valley School District, and also ask that 
nominees are not receiving assistance from any other local organizations.

Please complete this form in its entirety and returned by October 3, 2022.  Please email your fully 
completed nomination  to villageelves@gmail.com

Nominator Name:_____________________________ Phone number:________________

Family Name:_______________________________ Phone number:________________

Family Address:________________________________ City:__________________

Total people living at household:_________ Are you nominating yourself?  Y / N

*Please include parents if in the same household.  Relationship=. Mom, Dad, Son, Daughter

Name Age & Sex Relationship

On a separate page, please tell us more about your nominee and why they should be chosen to be a 
Village Elves 2022 Christmas Family

Thank you,

The Village Elves

mailto:villageelves@gmail.com

